
                

                                    

                           The Practice Has A New Name – The Care is The Same      

 

To Each and Every Patient:                                                                                                   

I am pleased and proud to announce that I am now part of the Allergy & Asthma Center family of practices.  

What does this mean for you? --- Most importantly it means that I will still be here to serve as your doctor 
and that I will be even more available than before. Your care will continue to be at the highest level of expertise 
and compassion. Nothing will change in my commitment to you.  

What will change? --- My practice will now be part of an amazing group of allergy practices operating in the 
area. The name on the door and the letterhead and the bill will be Allergy & Asthma Center. Over time I will 
become a participating provider with many of the insurance plans that you have, which will almost certainly be 
financially better for you. 

How will this transition occur? --- Over the next few months, mostly behind the scenes, there will be some 
operational changes affecting our computers and billing and insurance participation that will create temporary 
challenges. We will work to minimize the impact on you.    

Will there be another doctor coming to join the practice? --- Yes. I am working with the doctors and team 
directing the Allergy & Asthma Center to select an allergist that will work with me to deliver the same level of 
care and caring that has been my honor and privilege to provide you for the past 33 years. Together we will 
work tirelessly to keep you healthy. As always, we will do it with a heart to heart approach. Thank you for your 
trust.  

Please feel free to discuss these exciting changes with me anytime. You can also learn more about the Allergy 
& Asthma Center at the website www.premierallergist.com. 

 

Wishing you the best of health, 

The Allergy & Asthma Center and Howard Boltansky, M.D 
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